
Hi KT-Key Clubbers!! I 
am Aubrey

Skernivitz and I am so 
excited to be your Division
15 LTG for the 2023-2024 

service year! I am currently
a sophomore at Rossview 

High School in Clarksville,

TN.  I'm always looking
forward to upcoming 

school events, trying new
coffee shops, playing 

lacrosse, and, of course,Key Club! 

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

April  Newsletter

Division  15

Calendar Of Events

October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About me

Contact Me: 
aubrey@ktkey.org

@Div15LTG

The Skernivitz Scoop 

Volume 1 



D i s t r i c t C o n v e n t i o n R e c a p

I recently attended the 74th annual DCON in 
Gatlinburg, TN, March 31st through April 2nd! I had 

such an amazing time and highly encourage everyone to 
attend if possible, it is truly an unforgettable 

experience. We had a hilarious and engaging public 
speaker, Scott Backovich, who enabled everyone to 
create great friendships, make new handshakes, and 

think about the meaning of service.  We got to attend 
creative workshops, explore Downtown Gatlinburg, 
and elect new executive officers. The new executive 

board is our district governor, Saumya Sikhwal; district 
secretary, Sala Aseta; and district treasurer; Jackson 

Wimpsett. 

A Successful Spring Board!!April 21st- 23rd, I attended
Spring Board! It was truly
an unforgettable weekend.

Our whole board came
together for the first time

to set our goals for this year
and learn how to achieve
them. Most importantly,

we learned ways to help our
clubs be the best they can

possibly be. After spending
this weekend working and
bonding with this amazing
group, I am confident that

this will be an amazing
year! 



Club Contacts

Newsletters are a great way to update everyone in
the division about the latest happenings within the
division. So in order for our year to be as efficient
as possible, I need to be able to contact everyone! I

would love to get updated contact information
(preferably personal emails, as many districts block

outside emails) as soon as possible from all club
officers and club advisors. (Members too!) to ensure

that I can keep everyone up to date on important
Key Club events and projects! You can send them

to aubrey@ktkey.org. Thank you!

International Convention

ICON is coming up!!! This year it will
be hosted in Anaheim, California. It is a
once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to meet

Key Club members from around the
world, explore California, go to
Universal Studios, and vote for

International Board. The deadline to
register for KT District Tour to ICON

is May 1, 2023.


